

## **EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION**

Administrative Offices 5 Grant Avenue Eatontown, NJ 07724 Tel. (732) 935-3302 Fax (732) 542-1700

LORI YOUNGCLAUS BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR BOARD SECRETARY

January 13, 2021

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please be aware there will be no food distribution on Monday, January 18, 2021, due to Martin Luther King Jr. Day.

Distribution will be Friday, January 15, 2021 from 8am-10am and 12pm-2pm. Food will be distributed at Memorial Middle School at the back door under the Memorial School awning.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call our food service manager Valerie Chernish at (732) 935-3324 ext. 1031.

Regards,

Lori Youngclaus

Lyoungclaus

Business Administrator